
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
December 18, 2003 

 
To the Honorable 
Common Council 

 
Subject:  Traffic Signal Deactivation 

    at the intersection of 
   West Kilbourn Avenue and 
   North 35th Street 

 
Dear Council Members: 

 
 Attached is a resolution pertaining to the deactivation of a traffic control signal at 
the intersection of West Kilbourn Avenue and North 35th Street in the 4th and 16th 

Aldermanic District.  This resolution authorizes a trial period deactivation of one year in 
which the traffic signal equipment will remain in place but be covered. 

 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
 

 
 

      Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
      Commissioner of Public Works 
 

JHI:dle 
Attachment 

c:  Honorable Michael J. Murphy 
(TRAFFIC\SIGNAL DEACTIVATION 35 KILBOURN-KAW) 


